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Friday 19/3/21 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

It has been fabulous to have all our children back in school and they have thoroughly 

enjoyed being back with their friends. It has been wonderful to see and hear them all playing and 

learning together in their classes. Attendance has been really good since fully re-opening. The teaching staff 

have been focusing on children’s wellbeing and have re-established class routines and good learning 

behaviours, and we have all been so impressed by the resilience of the children and how quickly they have 

settled back into school routines.  

 

The teachers have started to recap much of the learning done during the last two months and assess the 

children to help us plan for and support their next steps. To end the term with some fun, we have a planned 

a science day next Thursday – the children will each be designing and crash testing a buggy (the buggy will 

be carrying an egg!). 

 

Thank you for all continuing to follow the systems and timetables in place, as well as wearing masks while 

on school grounds. Adhering to your allocated timings is very important as it allows for the necessary 

staggered arrival of parents and avoids unnecessary crowding outside the school.  

 

At the bottom of this week’s letter is information about a holiday club held in Robert Kett School. 

 

Asthma Record Plan 
If your child has asthma you must keep school updated by using the Asthma Care Plan below. Please could 

all parents with children with asthma complete the form and return it to the school. 
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Parents’ Meetings–Tuesday 27 AM/ Wednesday 28 PM/ Thursday 29 PM April 
We have arranged one morning and two afternoons in the summer term to hold parents’ meetings. These 

meetings will be held virtually using Microsoft Teams. Appointment bookings will open on from Tuesday 

13th April. More information will follow on the procedure for booking an appointment.  

 

Free School Meals FSM – Pupil Premium Funding 
We are aware that some people's circumstances may have changed as a result of the pandemic. Your child 

may now be eligible for the pupil premium grant which entitles them to extra support in school as well as a 

universal FSM. Please note you do not have to apply for universal free school meals - all children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who are attending school are entitled to receive one.  

However, parents can apply for the school to get extra funding from the Government called Pupil 

Premium, if you receive one of the benefits listed below: 

Universal Credit - with an annual earned income of no more than £7,400 after tax, Income Support, Income-

based Jobseeker’s Allowance, Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, the guaranteed element 

of Pension Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop qualifying for 

Working Tax Credit), Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual gross income of no 

more than £16,190 

More information can be found with the link below: 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-meals-and-milk 

 

School Dinners  
Please could all outstanding dinner money be paid by the end of term, as it is the end of the financial year. If 

possible, in future can money be paid in on a Monday, as at present the office is receiving lots of small 

payments every day of the week. This makes banking very difficult and balancing all monies very timely.  

Money can either be brought into the front foyer where the school office is, or the post box outside the front 

door. Dinners can be paid by cheque or cash and if possible, in multiples, rather than lots of individual 

£2.20. 

 
The new summer menu will be emailed alongside this letter. 

 

Music Amir Guitar/Ukulele/Piano 
Music lessons are currently continuing via zoom with Amir and any past and new students are welcome to 

give this a try. Please contact the office for more details. 

 

School Easter Holidays! 
The school term ends next Friday 26th March and re-opens for the summer term on Monday 12th April. 

 

We have also included a separate Book Week emailed with our winners.  

I hope you have a great weekend. 

 

Mr Jones 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-meals-and-milk
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Wreningham VC Primary School  

Asthma Record (Care Plan) 
 

Name …………………………………… 

My child’s details and contact numbers: 

 

Date of Birth ……………………………. 

 

Parent(s) name(s) …………………………………………………………………… 

 

Telephone Home ……………………. Work ………………………… 

  Mobile …………………… 

 

Doctor (GP) name …………………………………… Telephone ……………………………… 

 

Asthma nurse ……………………………………….. 

 

Known triggers/allergies …………………………………………………………….. 

 

Any other medical problems? ………………………………………………………. 

My Child’s Medication 

Reliever medication (usually blue) 

Medication name 

(e.g. SALBUTAMOL 

Device 

(e.g. 

AeroChamber) 

Dose 

(e.g. 1 puff)        

When taken 

(e.g. when wheezy, 

before exercise) 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Other Medication 

Most preventers can be taken outside of school hours – check with your GP or asthma nurse 

Medication name How 

taken/device 

Dose When taken 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Emergency Treatment 

In the event of a severe asthma I am happy for my child to receive up to 10-20 puffs of a reliever 

(usually Salbutamol) inhaler via a spacer until they get further medical help. 

 

Signed: (Parent) …………………………………………….. Date …………… 

Key points for parents to remember: This record is for your school. Remember to update it if 

treatment is changed. Remember to check you have enough inhaler doses and that the inhaler is in 

date and labeled by the pharmacist with your child’s name and dosage details. 

 

The section below is to be completed by school staff 

 

Has this child got a healthcare plan for any other condition? 

Yes                      No  
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